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Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Head of Drama post at Aylesford School & Sixth Form 
College from April 20th 2020.    This is a full time, permanent position which will be paid on the 
TMS/UPS with a TLR 2b of £4654.58 per annum for the Head of Department responsibility.   
 
Aylesford School and Sixth Form College is a forward thinking and exciting educational 
environment. We pride ourselves on our commitment to our students and our community.  We 
can offer you a very supportive school with an enthusiastic and lively staff and student body.   
 
We are looking for an innovative, creative, energetic and motivated person to lead our Drama 
Department. You will already be a superb classroom practitioner, able to teach Drama and 
Theatre Studies to KS5 and will have demonstrated potential as a strong team leader who is keen 
to work collaboratively and contribute to a culture of sharing best practice. The drive and ambition 
to secure successful outcomes for students is essential. 
 
I have included the following details to hopefully provide you with enough information in order for 
you to make a decision about whether to apply:- 
 

 Job Description 
 Person Specification 
 Department and School Information  
 Application Form and Equal Opportunities paperwork 

 
You can find out more about our school on: www.aylesfordschool.org.uk  
 

 Closing date for applications is Monday 20th January 2020. 
 Shortlisting will take place on Tuesday 21st January 2020. 
 Interviews will take place on Wednesday 29th January 2020. 

 
As a school we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expect all staff to share this commitment. This post is subject to two positive 
references and a full enhanced DBS check. 
 

We very much hope to hear from you, and would like to thank you for the time it takes to make 
an application. If you do not hear from us within 2 weeks of the closing date, please assume that 
your application has been unsuccessful at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Hall 
Headteacher  


